
AMENDMENT NO. 1 

TO 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT 

 
 

THIS AMENDMENT NO. 1 hereafter sometimes referred to as “AGREEMENT”, 

made and entered into on this        day of                                                    , 2020; 

 

BY AND BETWEEN: 

 

ST. CHARLES PARISH GOVERNMENT, represented herein by its duly authorized 

Parish President, Matthew Jewell, (hereafter sometimes referred to as “OWNER”), 

and 

 

EVANS-GRAVES ENGINEERS, INC., represented herein by Ashlyn Graves, its duly 

authorized Vice-President (hereafter sometimes referred to as “ENGINEER”): 

 

WHEREAS, the St. Charles Parish Government did enter into the professional 

services agreement with Evans-Graves Engineers, Inc., dated June 6, 2019, for the 

Schexnaydre Pump Station Improvements, and 

 

WHEREAS, the OWNER is now desirous of having ENGINEER provide additional 

services for amending the project as further described as follows: 

 

SCOPE OF WORK: 

 

The required work is more specifically described in the attached proposal from Evans-Graves 

Engineers, last revised April 30, 2020. 

 

NOW THEREFORE, be it understood and agreed by the parties hereto amend the 

Agreement for the additional compensation described in Evans-Graves Engineers’ 

attached proposal, last revised April 30, 2020. 

 

Overall Basic Services fees to ENGINEER shall be increased by $19,430.00 as a 

result of this amendment. 

 

THUS DONE AND SIGNED in the presence of the undersigned competent 

witnesses, on this  day of  , 2020. 

 

 

Witnesses:                                                       ST. CHARLES PARISH GOVERNMENT 

 

By:   

Matthew Jewell 

Parish President 

 

Date:   

 

 

 

 

EVANS-GRAVES ENGINEERS, INC. 

 

 

By:   

Ashlyn Graves 

            Vice-President 

 

Date:   


